
 

Important Safety Notice 
 

Product Recall 
 

Elgetec – 2200w Professional style hair dryers 
 

    
 

Elgetec has notified us that it is recalling the 2200w Professional style 

hairdryer due to risk of electric shock.  

 

The product was on sale in TK Maxx and Homesense stores in the UK 

and ROI between November 2019 and January 2020.  

 

If you purchased the affected product from us, please stop using it 

immediately and return it to any TK Maxx or Homesense store in the UK 

or ROI for a full refund. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 

 

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 

• ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 


